

Dear Valued Client,

As another year draws to a close, we would like to take this opportunity to Thank you for your continued business and support.

We hope you and your family have a safe & enjoyable holiday season, and we look forward to working with you again in the coming year.

During the Christmas period transit times will vary slightly, particularly for the Remote Regional areas.

To ensure delivery before Tuesday 24 December all Interstate Regional consignments will need to be despatched from Perth by Tuesday 17 December.

Our last line haul ex-Perth before Christmas will depart Friday 20 December.

The next line hauf ex-Perth will be Friday 27 December and our normal line hauf schedule will resume from this date.

Please note some Regional WA areas will have limited service between Monday 23 December 2019 and Friday 3 January 2020.

If you have any further questions please contact your Account Manager.

Kind Regards,

Patrick Quinn

**WA Operations Manager** 



